
CARLISLE ENDOSCOPY CENTER, LTD. 
 

No-Show and Cancellation Policy 
 

Due to the large block of time needed for endoscopic procedures, last minute cancellations and 
no-shows can cause problems and added expenses for the Center and may prevent other patients 
from getting much needed treatment.   
 
To promote efficient access to our Center, we request that you notify us at least 72 hours in 
advance of your procedure if you cannot keep your appointment.   IN THE EVENT A PROCEDURE 
APPOINTMENT IS MISSED OR CANCELLED LESS THAN 72 HOURS IN ADVANCE, A $150 CHARGE 
WILL BE BILLED.  
 
By scheduling an appointment with Carlisle Endoscopy Center, you are indicating that you 
understand and agree to the terms of service explained above.  Regretfully, we have been forced 
to institute this policy due to an increased volume of last-minute cancellations and no-shows.   

 


